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July 9, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado  80203 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 318A.c.: Twinning Exception Location Request 

Kugel 18H-H267 Pad: SENE Section 18, Township 2 North, Range 67 West  
Proposed Wells: Kugel 1A-18H-H267, 401675774; Kugel 1B-18H-H267, 401675776;  
Kugel 1C-18H-H267, 401675777, Kugel 1D-18H-H267, 401675778, Kugel 1E-18H-H267, 
401675779; Kugel 1F-18H-H267, 401675780; Kugel 1G-18H-H267, 401675781; Kugel 1H-18H-
H267, 401675782; Kugel 1I-18H-H267, 401675783, Kugel 1J-18H-H267, 401675784, Kugel 1K-
18H-H267, 401675785, Kugel 1L-18H-H267, 401675786; Kugel 1M-18H-H267, 401675787;  
Kugel 1N-18H-H267, 401675788 
Weld County, Colorado 

 
Dear Director Murphy: 
 
Crestone Peak Resources Operating LLC (CPR) proposes to drill fourteen (14) horizontal wells on the above 
referenced pad.  
 
COGCC Rule 318A.c requires a new surface location to be less than 50’ from an existing surface well 
location. The above referenced wells are proposed at a surface location approximately 222’ West of the 
nearest oil and gas well (Kugel 42-18 API# 05-123-20307). 
 
CPR respectfully requests the COGCC approve the exception location request and Applications for Permit 
to Drill for the wells on the subject pad. Many thanks for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Erin Lind 
Regulatory Analyst 
 


